
Catch Up Fund Project 

 

We will offer small group study support to all of our 16-19 students, who are on a study programme 
and have not achieved a Grade 5 in either English or Maths. This provision will enable students to 
catch up with their studies in English, Maths and other courses where learning has been disrupted. 

English and Maths support will be provided by specialist staff starting from November 2020 and 
finishing in July 2021 across all of our campuses. As one of the most disadvantaged categories, EHCP 
students will be prioritised initially, with other students, who have not yet achieved a Grade 5, 
joining them by tutor or self-referral. 

The service will operate on a 10-week cycle to allow for as many learners as possible to benefit from 
the provision. Group sessions will predominantly be delivered face-to-face with some online delivery 
to accommodate students who are self-isolating or choose that mode of delivery.  

Extra support for other vocational subjects and study skills sessions will be provided within the 
departments from January 2021 onwards.  


